The Office of Contract Administration

Dear Chief Financial Officers and Contracting Officers:

Please find attached a FY 2022-23 report of all solicitation waivers approved by the Office of Contract Administration (OCA) for the period beginning 7/1/22 and ending 6/30/23. You may use this report for your department's annual Board of Supervisors (BOS) reporting in accordance with the attached memo.

BOS - Courtesy Sole Source Reminder FY 22-23 6-6-23.pdf

OCA Waivers Report FY 22-23.xlsx

Kindly review the entries for your department and contact Deric Licko, Data and System Manager, at deric.licko@sfgov.org, with any questions..

Sincerely,

The Office of Contract Administration City and County of San Francisco

Share this email:







Manage your preferences | Opt out using TrueRemove®

Got this as a forward? Sign up to receive our future emails.

View this email online.

1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place City Hall, Room 430 San Francisco, CA | 94102 US

This email was sent to .

To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book.

